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“The enduring apology of the Marist Brothers for what has taken place at Traralgon is a matter of public 
record and we refer to our previous statements openly available on our website which include: 

- Our public statement of apology which we reiterate today 
- Information on the pathways for any person who has been harmed to seek redress including through 

the independent National Redress Scheme 
- Information on the support services available  
- Our encouragement for any person with any evidence of criminal conduct to report that to the police 

for appropriate investigation 

- The Marist Brothers Australia 
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